
B&PSC Meeting – 15th August 2019 

New and resulting actions from the meeting held on 13th June 2019 
 

1 DCO Clark To prepare and send an email to Rachel Irish that will include: 

• A request for clarity regarding the content of any licences 
issued for the works within the Teign Estuary. 

• To highlight that the already issued licence may be suitable 
for a review. 

 

 
DCO Clark informed members that an email had been sent to Rachel Irish. Rachel Irish 
reported that at this time she had not had time to address the content of the email but would 
update members at the next meeting. 
 
  

2 DCO Clark 
 
 

To prepare and send a robust response to the Salmon Farm 

 
DCO Clark reported that this action was not yet complete and was on-going. 
 
 


